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TRAFFIC CHECKPOINT 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department will be conducting two separate traffic 
checkpoints on Friday, June 19, 2009.  The locations of the checkpoints are at 
the 1200 block of Northwest 6 Street and the 1600 block of Northwest 19 Street.  
The checkpoints will be conducted from 4:00 P.M. until 11:00 P.M. 
 
Vehicles will be randomly selected and drivers will be checked for valid 
paperwork and driver’s license.  Officers will also be conducting safety 
inspections on checked vehicles.  The police department does not anticipate any 
traffic delays because of this operation. 
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